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Ald. Reiland also requested to have the school zone signage updated.  The existing school zone signing is old and out of

date.  The City has received grant funding to replace the existing school zone signing at all schools in the City.  Many have

been changed, and some are still in the process of design.  The school zone signing around Bethesda is estimate to be

replaced in 2017.
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